
  

Dear God,  
 
Thank you for the unique gifts that you give all of us as a part 
of the Body of Christ. Help us to celebrate those gifts and to 
understand that we are all a part of the body and have 
something to share. In your name we pray, Amen.    

“United” Questions Connected 
to our Scripture: A Family Devotional 

This Week’s Scripture: 

Ms. Kim teaches Godly Play during our 
Saturday Evening Worship. We hope you 
can join her sometime. If you would like 
to watch her lessons at home, you can 
follow her on YouTube by clicking here.  

Knox Family Time 
A Time to Connect With Each Other Throughout The Week 
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Godly Play: 

• What gifts do you think God has 
given you? 

• How could you potentially use those 
gifts for building up the church? 

 

Have you ever felt a little out of place? Felt 
like you didn’t belong? Felt different than 
anyone else? You are not alone.  
 
Have you ever thought that being different is 
actually a gift. A gift from your creator? This 
week we are talking about the Body of 
Christ. We all are a part of this unique body.  

I encourage you to read 1 Corinthians 12: 12-27 all together. 
What are the unique gifts that God has given you and why do you 
think he has given you those gifts? We are called to use our gifts 
as a part of the Body of Christ and each and everyone of us is 
needed. We are also called to work together as the Body of 
Christ. I encourage you to celebrate that together this week.  

https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCykgNueV4HoQ7waZRf0mt5w/videos
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Fun Questions: 

A Song to Listen to… 
Casting Crowns released a song titled, “We are the body.” I thought it 
was very applicable to our message this week about being united as the 
body of Christ. Take a listen (by clicking on the picture) and the 
pictures that were uploaded to this song are child appropriate if you 
want them to listen and watch alongside you. Enjoy.  
 

• What is your favorite thing about 
yourself? 

• What do you feel grateful for 
today? 

• What are you most proud of?  
• What job would you never want to 

have? 
• What’s the hardest part about 

going to school? 
• What is the worst smell in the 

world? 
• What is the best smell in the world? 

 

Thursday, October 14th is 
National Dessert Day. Talk 
together about what your 
favorite dessert is and why. 
Enjoy a special dessert today!  
 
 

A Conversational Quote:  
 
How can you bring strength to 
others? 
 
What are ways you can provide 
hope to others? 
 
How can the body of Christ 
support you? What are ways they 
have supported you?  

Option congue nihil imperdiet doming id quod mazim placerat facer minim veni am ut 
wisi enim ad minimeniam, quis erat nostr uexerci tation ullamcorper nostru exerci tation 
ullam corper et iusto odio dig nissim qui blandit praesent lupta. Tummer delenit augue 
duis dolore magna erat aliquam erat volutpat. Nam liber tempor cum soluta nobis sed. 

Fun Activity: 

If you’re looking for some more things to do together as a family, here are a few ideas >>> 

Do you like to walk? Do you like to talk? Come walk and talk with us as we walk to 
support and raise funds and awareness for families who are less fortunate than us. 
Depending on where these families live, food, water, shelter and emergency assistance 
may be provided to them because of the donations that are received.The  CROP Walk will 
take place on Sunday, October 17th at 12:30. We will start and finish at Grace United 
Methodist Church.  You can sign up to join the team here.  

Did you know? 
 

There are some fun holidays this week: 
 

• 10/10 Columbus Day, Indigenous 
People Day 

• 10/11 It’s my party day 
• 10/12 National Gumbo Day 
• 10/14 National Dessert  Day 
• 10/15 Bosses Day 
• 10/16 Sweetest Day 

CROP WALK! 

https://knoxpres.org/event/1769826-2021-10-17-naperville-area-crop-hunger-walk/
https://youtu.be/62wW-vAJddE

